
February 23, 1996 

 

 

Mr. Bill Schumaker 

397 Lemoyn Avenue 

Rochester, NY 14612-4852 

 

Dear Mr. Schumaker: 

 

Enclosed please find copies of our most recent advisories and Federal Register notice.  Per your 

request, I have added your name to our mailing list. 

 

You wrote that you would like to be on our “mailing list of any documents pertaining to the JFK 

assassination..”  For clarification, those on our mailing list receive press releases, advisories, Federal 
Register notices, and any other information of interest to the public.  We do not provide copies of the 

actual documents that have been released. 

Earlier on, this was our practice as a courtesy to those who were interested, however, due to the 

increasing volume of documents, we can no longer provide this service. 

 

If you are interested in obtaining copies of documents, please contact: 

 

JFK Liaison 

National Archives and Records Administration 

Washington, D.C.  20408 

 

or call: 

 

301-713-6620. 

 

Thank you for your interest in the work of the Assassination Records Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 



Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure  


